
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
27th November 2020 

Christmas 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

As you are all too aware, there are a number of school-wide events that would normally be 

taking place at this time of year, which, unfortunately, cannot go ahead.  

 

However, we want to make sure the children have some memorable experiences; here are a 

few of the things we will be doing:  

 

Christmas Campfires  

We will be inviting each class/bubble to a ‘Christmas campfire’. The children will be able to 

come back to school for a 30 minute campfire slot to enjoy a mug of hot chocolate and a 

few songs. Further information, including dates and times, will also come home today.  

 

Sponsored Santa-Dash 

We will be holding a sponsored Santa-Dash on Wednesday 16th December. We fully 

appreciate the financial strain many families are finding themselves under at present, so there 

is no obligation to donate if you are not in a position to do so; all the children will still be able to 

take part. A sponsor form and further details will come home soon and all monies raised will go 

to FADS.   

 

Christmas Cards 

The children are welcome to bring Christmas cards into school this year, for other children in 

their class/bubble. In line with government guidance, we will ‘quarantine’ the cards for at least 

48 hours before they are given out. Cards can come into school from Monday 7th December 

and no later than Friday 11th December. Class teachers will give them out the following week.  

 

The children will also be able to enjoy a Christmas party with their classmates and a Christmas 

lunch, and we have a few other things planned as well (details to follow!). All of these things 

can happen safely and within current government guidelines.  

 

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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